
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

SUMMER BBQ TODAY 
Everyone is invited to stay after the service today for our summer potluck 
and BBQ! Head toward the fellowship hall and outdoor patio for good 
company and great food. See you there! 

CHURCH BOARD 
The next church board meeting is this Thursday, July 18 at 6pm. 

MENS BREAKFAST THIS SATURDAY 
Just a heads up that the monthly Men’s Breakfast is slated for this coming 
Saturday, June 20 at 8:30am. Meet up in the fellowship hall as always and 
bring a friend or family member who would enjoy the food and fellow-
ship! 

VBS GOATS FOR MALAWI FINAL COUNT 
The totals are in for the VBS “Goats for Malawi” mission pro-
ject. Thanks to an extra gift, a total of $604 was raised!! That’s 
enough to buy 27 goats for families in the country of Malawi 
through Nazarene Missions International (NMI). Thank you to 
all the children who supported this project.  

WOMEN’S RETREAT COMING SOON 
The Women’s Retreat is coming up on September 13-15 at Cedar Springs 
and we’d love for you to be there! We’re anticipating that this will be a 
great time of connection with God and other women in our church family, 
so mark the date on your calendar and get ready to register at the end of 
the month! For questions, contact Sarah Deeter at 541-912-5367. 

OFFICE HOURS THIS WEEK 
Susan will be on vacation this week starting Tuesday. If you have any bul-
letin announcements or other items, please let her know by 9am Monday 
(tomorrow) morning.  

ENGEDI PRAYER & PANTRY EVENT 
There are postcards on the Welcome Desk with details for an event sup-
porting Engedi Refuge through donations of needed items. It will be held 
from 6-8pm at their location on 7370 Guide Meridian Rd. Consider helping 
out a great ministry with much needed supplies. 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez, Hannah Williams 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Kari Gillette 
1st-5th: Kyle Gillette 
 

Bulletins 
Antonio Vasquez 
 

Greeter 
Kerry Vasquez 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Nursery 
Michele Fode, Annaliese Gillette 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Karlene & Lynn 
1st-5th: Mary & Chessa 
 

Bulletins 
Tyler McLean 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 

 

Welcome! We are delighted that you are with us today. Our hope and 
prayer is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we wor-
ship, and that you’ll leave refreshed and encouraged. Pastor Eric will be 
sharing the message “Wholesome Speech“ from Ephesians 4:25-5:1. If 
you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program (look for the signs in the north hallway). 
Kids ages PreK/K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall.  

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 

JULY
14TH 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

PASTOR ERIC DEPEW 
office: 360.354.3554  |  cell: 509.771.5027 
email: edepew@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 
OFFICE HOURS 

TUESDAY - THURSDAY  8AM - 1PM 
FRIDAY - PASTOR’S DAY OFF, OFFICE CLOSED 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 

crosspoint-church.com  
 360.354.3554  
     info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
crosspointlynden 
after you sign in 


